
 

中文版本 

To: All Students and Colleagues 

From: Undergraduate Halls, Office of Student Affairs 

 

Suspension of Catering Services at BU Fiesta 

 

Please be informed that following the recent tendering procedures, Springwood Management Group Limited has been selected as the new 

catering service provider for BU Fiesta. 

 

The prevailing catering services contract of BU Fiesta is due to expire on 30 June 2017 originally. To facilitate the new caterer to carry out its 

renovation of BU Fiesta and to reopen earlier, it has been approved by the Sub-committee on Food Services (Undergraduate Halls) that the 

catering services of BU Fiesta will be suspended at 9:00 pm, 15 June 2017 (Thu) until 7:30 am, 21 August 2017. 

 

The new caterer pledges to try its best to resume the catering services on an earlier date which will be announced later. During the suspension 

period, please use other catering outlets on campus. We are sorry for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Should you have any queries, please contact Miss Sabrina Ho on ext. 2604. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

 

 



 

English Version 

致：各位同學及同事 

由：學生事務處 本科生舍堂 

 

浸大食坊暫停營業 

 

經過最近的招標程序後，Springwood Management Group Limited已獲選為浸大食坊未來的膳食服務供應商。 

 

原浸大食坊膳食服務合約應於 2017年 6月 30日終止。為方便新膳食服務供應商替浸大食坊進行裝修工程以及盡快復業，本科生舍堂

的膳食服務附屬委員會已批准浸大食坊的膳食服務由 2017年 6月 15日(星期四)晚上 9時起暫停，直至 2017年 8月 21日早上 7時 30

分止。 

 

新膳食服務供應商承諾盡力嘗試於更早的日期回復營業，有關日期容後公佈。在浸大食坊停業期間，請使用校園內其他餐廳。不便之

處，敬請原諒。 

 

如您有任何查詢，請聯絡何栢彥小姐(內線 2604)。 

 

敬希垂注。 


